
SELF-DETERMINATION FOR THE 

BLACK BELT NATION! 

Dawson, Georgia - Here in the heart 
of the Black Belt South, just miles a-
way from Plains, S youths face the 
electric chair because of a shooting 
inciden_t that they h?d nothing to do 

- with._ Ori January 22, 1976, a ··
white ranch foreman was shot in the
head in a small grocery in Dawson.
The store owner, Tiny Denton, said
that i Black �ales wearing ski masks
shot Bubba Howell and then stole .
$100 from the till. Tiny Denton said
that he hadn't recognized any of the
murderers - that is until S da slater

when he po.inted the finger at Roose­
velt Watson. This is very strange in­
deed because Roosevelt and the Wat­
son- family had a charge account at 
the store and the previous Christmas 
Denton had given Roosevelt a Christ­
mas gift. Very strange indeed, that 
he ·didn't recognize Roosevelt right 
off the bat. 

Roosevelt, his brother, his cousin 
and two friends were quickly arrest­
ed and charged with murder. Once 
arrested, Roosevelt was threatened 
with castration and electrocution if 








